
15 Blackwood Place 

Bodicote 

Banbury 

Oxon 

OX15 4BD 

16th May 2011 

Planning Department 

Cherwell District Council 

Bodicote 

OX15 4AA 

Dear Sir 

Re: Planning application 11/00617/OUT 

I wish to object to the application to build 80 houses between Blackwood Place, Molineux Drive 

and Cotefield Farm on the grounds that:- 

- They are not needed because there are already plans to build over 1000 houses on land 

from Bankside to the Rugby Club. 

- Traffic will be increased significantly, particularly at peak times.  This will lead to more 

congestion on the Oxford Road.  Already there are many near misses where traffic is 

turning right into the Oxford Road from Weeping Cross to travel towards Oxford. 

- Houses at this site will spoil the rural view for many of us who walk from Bodicote down 

to the Sor Brook. 

- There will be more strain put on local amenities such as the school. 

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 
 

Dave Meadows 


